

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Dear Colleague,

You are seeing our employee for an examination as part of a clearance process for his/her assignment for the next few years to a country with very limited medical facilities.

The purpose of this clearance, because of the critical situation with health care availability and the difficulties of medically evacuating anyone who might fall ill, is to avoid sending staff who are not in good medical conditions or who are likely to require medical attention while on their assignment.

We kindly ask you to perform a thorough medical exam, obtain the laboratory tests indicated (page 3) on the form given to you by our employee, along with this letter, and to report all on the same form. Please note that the ECG is necessary only for people 45 or older. The Chest X-Ray is not mandatory but it can be requested if deemed necessary according to your clinical expertise.

We thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

Medical Service - HQ Rome United Nations World Food Programme

> Dr Patrick CORREA 3, Av. des Ambassades DAKAR SENEGAL